
Port  of  New  Bedford
vaccination site to reopen
The waterfront vaccination site will reopen on Saturday, April
24 at 9:00am.

Anyone who lives or works in New Bedford can call the City
Vaccination Call Center at 508-984-2661 to make an appointment
today.

The site is located at 40 Hervey Tichon Ave., off of Herman
Melville  Blvd  just  east  of  Rte.  18  approximately  midway
between the landmarks Wamsutta Mills and Melville Towers.

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/port-of-new-bedford-vaccination-site-to-reopen/2021/04/23
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/port-of-new-bedford-vaccination-site-to-reopen/2021/04/23

